
  

 

August 1, 2023 

 

Dear Benteen Parents,  

Welcome to an exciting year at Benteen Elementary! I am Ms. K. Releford and it 

is my pleasure to serve as your child’s Gifted and Talented teacher for the 2023-2024 

school year. Instruction will begin the first week of school on August 1, 2023. This school 

year, all students will continue to receive talent development which will serve as a special 

area class. Students who are gifted will be instructed through a collaboration and a small 

group model in reading and/or math.  Be assured that both models will focus on 

differentiation with the Georgia Standards of Excellence and incorporate APS gifted 

standards. 

Look out for the Benteen Gifted newsletter. Remember to ask your child what they 

did during talent development today. I look forward to a successful productive year of 

teaching and learning with everyone. Please reach out to me if you have any further 

questions or concerns.  

Sincerely,  

 

Ms. K. Releford                                                                                                                                                                   

Benteen Elementary                                                                                                                                               

Gifted and Talented Development Teacher                                                                          

kenyanee.releford@apsk12.org                                                                                                                             

404-802-7326 

 

 

Believe in Benteen's Brillance 


